
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Readfield Planning Board 

Wednesday - March 27, 2019 

 
Readfield Planning Board will conduct a public hearing at 

the Town Office, 8 Old Kents Hill Road beginning at 6:30 

PM.  The purpose is to receive comments regarding Land 

Use changes; 

1) Revise the Standard Conditions of Site Review, 

2) The new Standard Conditions of Approval will be 

Appendix D of the Land Use Ordinance, 

3) Revise the Land Use table – Day Care Facilities to be 

reviewed by the Planning Board in all districts for 3 or 

more clients. 

The above changes to the LUO can be reviewed at the 

Town Office. Please contact the Code Officer with any 

questions, 685-3290 

 

 


